

July 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We have installed a new MealViewer mobile app and web-viewer which is a major technology upgrade to bring our schools in the Digital Age where school nutrition is concerned. This technological mobile app and web-viewer have the capacity to display the menus along with nutritional and allergen information for items served for breakfast and lunch. This new feature will also be an additional communication piece between meals and offering opportunities to display school announcements and events, and more.

We are thrilled to use this opportunity to speak to your amazing students in the digital language that they speak so fluently. Visual stimulation and this new digital language from MealViewer is going to help our school administration, and specifically our school nutrition team, connect with our amazing students to create a more vibrant and healthy school environment. We are hopeful that this useful tool will help foster more conversation about making healthy choices, balanced diet discussions, and much more! Help us start the conversation with your students about eating well. Visit the website www.mealviewer.com or download the free app from the app store.

Sincerely,

Terry Lancaster,
District Nutrition Director